
The Annual Parish Council Meeting will now take place via Zoom on the 5th, May 2021 not the 
12th.This change has been made necessary because of the present Lockdown restrictions in place. 
As a Parish Council, we as from the 7th May would have to meet Face to Face not on Zoom!  
The problem then is the regulations do not allow more than six people to meet indoors, so that 
would be impossible to hold the meeting as normal.  
 
The delayed Annual Parish Meeting will now be added to the July meeting thus hopefully allowing 
our parishioners the opportunity to attend. 
 


